
 

 

 

Safety Bulletin 02 of 2018: 

 

Commercial Dredging Operations at St Aubin Harbour Pier Heads 

 

Members of the public are advised that dredging operations will commence on Monday 16th April 

between the pier heads at approximately 10.30 through until 17.30. 

Work will continue until Thursday 19th April with start and finish times advancing plus 1 hour each day in 

accordance with the tide. 

Excavated material will be deposited by lorry to the rear of R.C.I.Y.C and predominantly to the east of St 

Aubin’s fort breakwater. 

Ports of jersey would ask that members of the public keep a safe distance from the working areas, and be 

vigilant of heavy plant transiting these areas. 

 

 


